January 13, 2020

The Tama City Council met January 13, 2020 for a budget workshop at 5:00 PM. Mayor Pro-
Tem Babinat called the meeting to order in the Tama Council Chamber with the following
Council Members answering to toll call: Haughey, Thomas, Michael, Babinat Absent: Mayor
Ray. Visitors- Stuart Eisentrager and Julie Shook.

The City Clerk reviewed with the Council the revenues and general fund budget requests. Some
changes were made.

The council will continue the budget review after the council meeting on January 20, 2020.

It was moved by Michael, seconded by Haughey to adjourn. 7:33 PM

Emily Babinat, Mayor Pro-Tem Alyssa Hoskey, City Clerk



